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The proposed changes for non disclosure of DRBC actions should be made public. The Delaware
River belongs to every citizen in the Delaware Valley who utilize the River for drinking water,
recreation, boating and it's scenic beauty. Any activity that the DRBC is involved with should be
made public and have a period 
reserved for public input. None of the meeting minutes from any DRBC meetings should be hidden
or behind closed doors.


